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Edwin F. Hart

Yesterday, I was very uncomfortable with what I wrote because I started in two directions and did not have time to rewrite the document down to one direction.  Consequently, the document is too disjoint and far from finished.

Concerns

1. Part of the Japanese motivation (and other countries would support them on this) is to better manage the process of adding new scripts.  The concern is that WG 2 is seeing too many proposals for which WG 2 perceives that the cognizant user community or scholarly community does not support.  The expertise in WG 2 is in coding text information for processing and rendering plus a few experts in linguistics.  At this time, we are getting far beyond the expertise of most of the people who participate in WG 2 meetings.

2. WG 2 needs to exercise more discipline in managing the introduction of proposals for new scripts.

It appears that we need t

If WG 2 cannot impose discipline on itself, then we will see discipline imposed from JTC 1 and/or SC 2.  The NP proposal from Japan is one possibility and it would be unnecessarily harsh.

Let me state what I believe are the major thrusts:

1. Direct the document to SC 2 rather than JTC 1

2. State that we want to continue to use the project subdivision process.

3. Provide guidelines for initiating official work (under project subdivision) to encode a new set of characters or new script.

4. The basic criteria for initiating the work is:

a. Solid proposal with interested parties involved with the proposal, consensus on all known controversies, and support of interested parties so that WG 2 has high confidence in the correctness of the proposal.

b. Higher priority on the roadmap (in current top 2 tiers or top tier).

